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Friday 2nd July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 12 End of year arrangements 

 

Year 12 End of Year Assessments 

 
Year 12 End of Year Assessments begin on Monday 5th July and will run until Friday 9th July. For 

most qualifications, the last day of teaching for Year 12 is Friday 2nd July and students are not 

required to attend lessons, registration or tutorial after this date. Whilst I recognise how 

disrupted this year has been for Year 12 students, I cannot stress how important these 

assessments are. It is even more important these are completed in order to inform decisions on 

the suitability of student continuing in their current subjects into year 13. These outcomes will 

also form the basis of teachers’ predicted grades for university applications as is usually done. 

 
All assessments will take place in controlled conditions much like a public exam season. As most 

lessons are not running during this week students will have the time between exams to revise for 

their remaining assessments.  Please encourage your child to revise as much as possible until 

they have completed all their assessments. When a student has completed their assessments, 

they do not need to attend school again this term. Students have been emailed a copy of the 

assessment timetable. Most assessments will take place in the Dance Studio and students must 

arrive 10 minutes before the start time of their assessment. 

 

School laptops 
 
Unless they have been given specific instructions by their teacher, students who have a school 

laptop need to hand their laptop back to IT Support by Friday 2nd July. Students need to make 

sure that they have no work solely saved on their laptop but saved in their Microsoft Teams / 

SharePoint folders. 
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A/AS level results day – 10am - 12pm Tuesday 10th August 
 
This is a very important day for Year 12 students as, not only will they receive the AS level grade 

for any subject they were externally entered for, but they will also receive the results of their end  

of year assessments. Decisions will be made on this day regarding which subjects a student 

continues with into Year 13.  

 

Start of Year 13 arrangements 

 

Year 13 students return to school on Monday 6th September at 9am when they will attend an 

induction session with their tutors for one hour followed by their timetabled lessons. 

 

May I take this opportunity to recognise the great resilience students have shown this year and I 

wish them luck in the forthcoming assessments. Thank you all for your support this year and if 

you have further questions then please email me via  contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk  and 

I will do my best to respond. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 

Mr A Wright 

Head of Sixth Form 
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